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August
NewsletterWest York Campus

Join us on Friday, August 7 @ 8pm for our 

Outdoor Movie Night. We’ll be watching “Mr. 

Magorium’s Wonder Emporium.” Bring your 

blankets and chairs.  We’ll provide the 

drinks and snacks. The movie will start at 

8:30. We hope to see you there!!

It’s time for our annual 5th and 6th Grade Trip. 

This year we’re going to Guppy Gulch on August 13. 

The cost is $25. We’ll be meeting @ 8am and will 

return at 7pm. E-mail kids.wyc@codyork.org with 

any questions. You can reg ister at bit.ly/

wycguppygulch56. It’s going to be a super fun 

adventure!!

To wrap up our summer, we’re going to have 

a COD Kids Family Picnic at Pinchot Park. 

We’ll be at the Sunnyside Pavilion in the 

Conewago Day Use Area at 12:30 on August 

16. All food and beverages will be provided 

for you. Feel free to bring yard games. 

Please RSVP at bit.ly/wyckidspicnic2020.
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AWANA 2020/2021

Fall is right around the corner, which means that 

it’s almost time for AWANA! Our Opening night 

will be on September 9 at 6:30pm. Registration is 

OPEN!

There will be some changes this year due to 

Covid-19. Class sizes will be limited, so I 

encourage you to register soon. Kids will be 

asked to wear masks or face shields in the hall 

and when they can’t physically distance. Water 

bottles will be available, but no food will be 

ser ved. Our desire is to create a safe 

environment while still being able to disciple the 

kids of our church and community.

For families that aren’t comfortable returning yet, 

you can register your child for AWANA at home. 

This option allows you to work through the book 

with your child and submit verses digitally. 

Register at bit.ly/wycawana2021 for regular 

AWANA and AWANA at Home.

Sunday school News

We are excited to announce that we will be 

reopening our Children’s Sunday school 

classes starting September 13. Identical 

classes will be offered at 9:30 and 11. Stay 

tuned for more information as the day gets 

closer. 

Connect

 with

 us

If you have not connected with us yet on Facebook and Instagram, 

you need to start today! This is a great way to stay up to date on 

what is going on in the life of COD Kids!

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram by searching @codkidswyc  

During the month of August COD Kids will be discovering more about 
the creativity of God and how we are made in His image.

August

Curriculum

COD Kids needs YOU! 

Do you want to further the Kingdom of God? 

Are you looking for a place to connect? We 

are excited to start our programs back up, 

but with that comes a greater need for 

helpers. We have many different roles that 

need to be filled. We need activity helpers, 

small group leaders, people to prep crafts 

and more. There are Sunday morning and 

Wednesday evening opportunities. So, please 

consider volunteering with COD Kids. I 

promise you won’t regret it!! For more 

i n f o r m a t i o n e - m a i l B e c k y a t  

kids.wyc@codyork.org.
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